
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Friday, 26 June 2020  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We have had a few more request for more children of key worker parents to join our KS2 key worker 

provision which means we need to split the current cocoon into two groups from Monday 29th June. 

Children in year 3 will continue with Harley in 3 Acacia.  The children in year 4 and 5 will be in 3 Willow with 

Androulla. 

Both groups will continue to operate with the same hours and arrive and exit through reception. 

All key worker groups will finish on Friday 17th July.  In the last week, we will arrange for your child to attend 

a transition session.  In this two hour period they will visit their current teacher and say goodbye to some 

of their class and meet their new teacher when their class is timetabled to do so.  Your child should attend 

the key worker provision as normal during the last week.  We will be sending out further details on when 

your child will attend their transition session next week. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 

 


